Thank you for your comment, Kay Turner.
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Comment Submitted:
It is a shame we are giving our properties to companys to destroy our beautiful dessert. Who will not take any precautions not to

use up our most precious resources. The properties you hold title to, belong to the people of this state, it should not be allowed to
be destroyed by solar companies.



